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Dear Parents, 
 
As the 2022 school year draws to a close, we look back with gratitude for the safe opening up and resumption of 
face-to-face programmes in Tampines Primary School.  Our students have participated actively and grown from 
their resilience in putting in their best efforts.   

Innovation Day 8 Nov 2022 

Innovation Day on Tuesday 8 Nov celebrates the creative projects and programmes of the students.  With the 
mentorship of their teachers, student presenters will showcase their projects which were created as part of 
Interdisciplinary Project Work.  In the process of brainstorming, students learn to leverage on technology, work 
collaboratively, exercise their reasoning as well as using the information in an effective and ethical way.  The teams 
will present and showcase their projects to all students and staff in the school. 

Admin Day & Primary 1 Orientation 11 Nov 2022 

There is no school for all students on Friday 11 Nov 2022.  Staff will be involved in meetings and doing the necessary 
administrative work to promote students to their 2023 classes.  In the afternoon, we look forward to welcoming next 
year’s P1 students and parents. 

Primary 6 Graduation Day 16 Nov 2022 

The ‘Class of 2022’ would have a special day to celebrate their graduation from Tampines Primary School.  It is a 
significant milestone for our P6 Tampinesians who have completed six years of primary education. To celebrate 
their efforts, achievements and friendships, all P6 students will come together with their teachers and peers. 
Congratulations to the students on their graduation and best wishes for them in their secondary schools! 

Release of PSLE results 

We are pleased to inform you that two parents/guardians will be able to accompany your P6 child/ward to receive 
the PSLE results this year. More details will be shared via Parents Gateway (PG) nearer to the date.  Updates 
regarding Open House for Secondary Schools is found at https://www.schoolbag.edu.sg/story/open-house-for-
secondary-schools-2022.   On Facebook, parents can refer to the live session ‘Ask Me Anything 
About…Preparing Your Child for Secondary School Education’ with Minister Chan for tips on choosing suitable 
secondary schools and how to support the transition to secondary school. 

Excellence Day 18 Nov 2022 

If your child has to attend Excellence Day, an invitation will be sent via PG nearer to the date.  Otherwise, there is 
no school for the day. 

Travel Declaration 

To ensure that TPPS remains a safe place for all our students, parents are required to make a travel declaration 
for your child only if he/she intends to travel during the upcoming school holidays. Please submit the travel 
declaration via PG by 17 November 2022. Please update via PG if there are changes to your travel plans. When 
planning your travel, do refer to the ICA website for more information and updates.  
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Release of Report Cards 15 Nov 2022 

Students will receive their report cards and book lists on 15 November 2022.  In addition, P3 – P5 students will also 
be receiving their SMART reports with details of their areas of strengths and improvement. 

End of Year Sales of Books and Uniforms 

Book Sales 

Parents will need to use the Online Textbook Purchase and opt for Home Delivery or Self-collection 

Log on to https://www.oapl.sg to place your textbook order (Available from 01/11/2022 - 15/12/2022). Refer to FAQs 
on website for more details.  

• Payment Method: Credit / Debit Cards, PayNow.    

• For Home Delivery: Delivery Charges Apply    

• For Self-Collection at School Bookshop: All customers are to collect their orders based on the selected date and 
timing upon placing their order. 

Uniform Sales 

Parents can opt either to go to Shanghai School Uniforms Pte Ltd or purchase their uniforms online to arrange for 
home delivery. 

• Purchase of uniform via https://shanghai-uniforms.com/ 

•       Address: 63 Ubi Avenue 1, #04-09, 63@Ubi, Singapore 408937  
   

Year End Holidays and Start of School Year 2023  

The year-end holidays will be from 19 November till 31 December 2022. As 1 and 2 January 2023 are public holidays, 
school will reopen on: 

• Tuesday, 3 January 2023 – Primary 1 students only 

• Wednesday, 4 January 2023 – Primary 1 to Primary 6 students 

 
CONCLUSION 
 
As we celebrate every child’s learning and growth, I would like to thank all staff for their unstinting and heartfelt 
efforts in educating the students.  We wish all parents and children a happy year-end holidays bonding with each 
other. 
 
 
Yours in partnership to #GrowEveryChild 
                                     #KnowEveryChild 
 
 
Mrs Lay See Neufeld 
Principal 

https://shanghai-uniforms.com/

